
Ho! Ho! Ho!
This is a special note from ELF Headquarters at the 
North Pole. We’ll stop by Hawkesbury, December 7th 
with Santa Claus to spend the night with you guys!

Have you written to Santa yet? No? Perfect! 
We’ll pick up all the letters during the Parade, so wave 
your letter if you see one of us and we’ll come to you 
- a direct line to Santa.

Don’t forget, we’ll be watching over you until 
Christmas and reporting back, so keep up the good 
work kiddos!
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